422 15th Street South Great Falls, MT 59405



December 11, 2012

Ms. Wendy Thomas and the Design Review Board City of Great Falls PO Box 5021 GF 59403

Dear Ms. Thomas and fellow board members,

I regret to inform you that I must resign from my position on the Great Falls City Design Review Board. My term will be up in March, and I will be in Helena serving in the State Legislature from January 7, through the month of April. It is only logical that the city should open the position to find a replacement for my position on the board now.

It has been a pleasure to serve on the Design Review Board and an honor to work with the current and past members. I will miss this opportunity to watch our city grow while maintaining the aesthetic values that our city codes mandate.

I wish you all Happy Holidays.

Sincerely,

Jean L. Price